
Lock Picking Meeting

It&rsquo;s been far too long since our last lock picking meeting. We will meet on Thursday, 3-24 from 7-10pm at the Irish
Lion. Please feel free to invite friends and family. We do need an RSVP so we can know how many seats reserve. Our
meetings are beginner and family friendly, we always have loaner picks on hand. As always, bring your locks, picks, and
come thirsty. For RSVP and questions send mail to contact at bloomingtonfools dot org. 

Fraternal Order Of Locksport
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